REPUBLIC OF ESTONIA
MINISTRY oF CULTURE

Cengiz Ozgencil Yours: (08.07.2024 No 10.1-13/4128-1
Turkish Embassy in Tallinn
embassy.tallinn@mfa.gov.tr Ours: 02.09.2024 No 9-8/852-2

Regarding your invitation to the Bosphorus
Sammit

Thank you very much for your invitation to the Bosphorus Summit “Building Bridges Towards
the Future” in November in Istanbul. Unfortunately, the Minister of Culture of Estonia, Heidy
Purga, will not be able to participate in the summit due to previously planned work
commitments,

Yours sincerely,
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Meelis Kompus
Head of the Depaftment of Communication
and International Cooperation

Anneli Vilu +372 6282235
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